
Wednesday June the 26th, 2023 
 
Kia ora, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu,  Bula vinaka, Ni hao,  
Salam alaykum, greetings to all FBS whānau, 
 
Celebration of Success 
Bookings for our Celebration of Success on Thursday, July the 4th (1pm-6pm) are filling fast. Most classes have 
only a few slots left, please return your booking time to the office or via the Skool Loop App to secure your 
time. 
 
Matariki Public Holiday 
A friendly reminder that FBS is closed for instruction this Friday as it is the Matariki Day Public Holiday. I hope 
all whānau have a wonderful day celebrating this special occasion. 
 
FBS Matariki Week celebrations 
We have a very full and exciting week taking place next week, starting with our Matariki Week opening 
assembly, this will be on Monday, July the 1st at 9.30am (under our COLA). All FBS whānau are welcome to join 
us. 
 
Staffing Update 
FBS will be farewelling Mrs Haynes (Rm 5) at the end of Week 3, next term. Mrs Haynes will be moving to 
Drury Primary School, we thank her for her time and service to our school. We welcome Mr Stanley who will 
be teaching Room 5 for the remainder of the year. 

 
Thank you to Fusion Mita (Rm 18) for sharing this awesome Matariki Acrostic Poem, tino pai rawe!! 

                              

 
 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 

 


